
 

Important December Dates 
According to our Christmas Countdown, it is 34 days until Christmas Day. That is only 21.5 school 
days!!!!  

 

Open Night will take place on Thursday 1st December from 6.00pm-7.00pm. Your child may be 

asked to assist their teacher on this evening. Permission notes will be sent home this week. If you 
know anyone with a child who will be ready to start school in September, please let them know!  

 

Christmas Bingo 

Wednesday 7th December @7.30pm  

 

Our ANNUAL Christmas dinner is planned for Thursday 8th December 2022. If you are not in receipt 

of free school meals and you wish your child to have Christmas dinner, please send in £2.60 in a 

sealed envelope stating Christmas dinner money. The children can also wear their Christmas jumper 

on this day. For some children, this can cause upset as they prefer the routine of their school 
uniform, it can also add pressure on parents .Please, remember Christmas jumpers are optional.  

 

                                                     PLEASE NOTE 

***On Friday 9th December school will end at 2.00pm for all classes.*** 

 

We have started practising and organising our Christmas performances and are super excited to be 

able to invite our families this year.  

 

P.1 & P.2: Miracle in Town Nativity Play. Tuesday 13th December @ 10.00am in school. 

P.3: Whoops- a- Daisy Angel Nativity Play. Wednesday 14th December @ 10.00am in school. 



P.4- P.7: Carol Service. Thursday 15th December @1.30pm in the Church. Afterwards, everyone is 

welcome back to school for tea/coffee and mince pies. This invitation is warmly extended to the 

wider parish. 

 

Christmas Draw.  

This is our biggest fundraiser of the school year. The children will each receive 3 books of tickets to 
sell (more are available upon request).  The draw will take place during the final week of school.  

'Together Everyone Achieves More' 

 


